Report of the Chairman on the work of the Licensing Committee

There have been three Sub-Committee meetings since my last report. Details of
these meetings are set out below.

1. Licensing Sub-Committee — 10 August 2017

A Licensing Sub-Committee considered a report on an application for a
Premises Licence at TJ Food Hall, 21 Edinburgh Drive, Staines-upon-Thames.
The Sub-Committee resolved to grant the application subject to modification of
conditions as set out in the decision notice.

2. Licensing Sub-Committee — 2 October 2017

A Licensing Sub-Committee considered a report on an application by local
residents to review the Premises Licence at the Jolly Butcher public house, 174
Kingston Road, Staines-upon-Thames. The Sub-Committee resolved to modify
the conditions on the licence for the reasons set out in the decision notice.

3. Licensing Sub-Committee — 16 October 2017

A Licensing Sub-Committee considered a report on an application by the
Immigration Office to review the Premises Licence at the Indian Ocean
restaurant, 359 Staines Road West, Ashford. The Sub-Committee resolved to
suspend the Premises Licence for two months, remove the Designated
Premises Supervisor and modify the Licence by the addition of conditions, for
the reasons set out in the decision notice.
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